
 
 

Purchasing Office 2600 N. Florida Alamogordo NM 88310 Phone (575)439-4116                            
 
March 20, 2023 
 
To: All Bidders 
 
Re: Addendum No. 2 
 
RFQ 2023-01 On-Call Engineering Services 
 
Each bidder shall acknowledge receipt of this Addendum Number Two (2) by including in 
the Proposal packet.  This addendum will not be counted as part of the maximum page 
limit.  
 
Question: How many contracts will be awarded? 
 
Answer:  Unlimited due to the number of fields requested. 
 
Question: Will the City be selecting only full-service engineering firms? 
 
Answer:  No. Selection will be based on qualified proposals received. 
 

Question: Are client references allowed to be listed from the City of Alamogordo? 
 
Answer:  Client references from the City of Alamogordo are allowed to be listed provided 
the references are for completed projects that indicate the initial amount and time of 
construction contract award as compared to the final contract price and time for 
completion, as stated within Criteria 3. 

All other provisions of the Contract Documents shall remain unchanged.  This addendum is 
hereby made part of the Contract Documents.  Each bidder shall acknowledge receipt of 
this Addendum Number TWO (2) using the attached acknowledgment page and submit 
with each copy of the proposal (not included in page count). 
 
Thank You, 
 
 
Barbara Pyeatt 
Chief Procurement Officer 
bpyeatt@ci.alamogordo.nm.us 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM ACKNOWLEDGMENT 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 

RFQ 2023-01 On-Call Engineering Services 
 

 

Received By:  ______________________________________________ 

 

Date Received:  ____________________________________________ 

 

Business Name:           

 

Name:  _________________________________  __________ 

 

Signature:  ________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 


